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BY EMAIL 

December 27, 2024 

Christine Long 
Vice President Regulatory Affairs 
Alectra Utilities Corporation 
2185 Derry Road West  
Mississauga, Ontario 
regulatoryaffairs@alectrautilities.com 

Dear Christine Long:  

Re: Alectra Utilities Corporation (Alectra Utilities) 
Application for 2025 Electricity Distribution Rates 
OEB File Number: EB-2024-0006 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued a Final Rate Order approving Alectra Utilities’ 
Tariff of Rates and Charges in the above noted proceeding on December 20, 2024. The 
approved Tariff of Rates and Charges is to be effective January 1, 2025. 

On December 23, 2024, Alectra Utilities wrote to the OEB identifying several errors in 
the Tariff of Rate and Charges for the Brampton Rate Zone. Pursuant to Rule 41.02 of 
the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, the OEB may at any time, without notice or 
a hearing of any kind, correct a typographical error, error of calculation or similar error 
made in its orders or decisions. 

The OEB considers the errors identified by Alectra Utilities to be typographical errors. 
The OEB is reissuing the Final Rate Order that corrects the errors identified by Alectra 
Utilities in the Tariff of Rates and Charges for the Brampton Rate Zone. The Final Rate 
Order, as originally issued, is not otherwise changed in any way.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c: All Parties in EB-2024-0006 
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